
 

 
 WALKING IN THE FOOTSTEPS OF JESUS, LOVING AND SERVING TOGETHER 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Holloway Hill, Malmesbury, Wiltshire, SN16 9BB 

admin@st-josephs-malmesbury.wilts.sch.uk   Tel: 01666 822331 

The Wednesday Word which is linked to the Sunday 
Gospel is ‘Change’. There has been a great deal of 
change over the last few weeks and months for our 
community, the Country and indeed the World.  
However I have been overwhelmed by the positive 
way that  pupils, staff, families have responded to the 
change at our St Joseph’s 
community.  

The school has a real buzz to 
it with a range of stimulating 
and engaging sessions. St 
Aldhelms were finding the 
seeds in the vegetables and 
learnt about where the 
vegetables come from.   

Mrs S Woods 

 

 
 

St Anthony 

Writing: fairy tales 
Maths: missing numbers  
Re: creation  
 

 

St Aldhelm 

Writing a Victorian diary 
Investigating Number facts to 20 
Responding to questions about how Amos felt about what 
he was called to do. 
 

 

St Lawrence 

English - Creating leaflets about our chosen Predators. 
Maths: Addition and subtraction  
R.E:  Creation - to know what a prophet is. 
 

 

St Francis 

English: Continuing to write a biography about an American 
icon 
Maths: Addition 
RE: The work of Missio 
Special request: If you have any cardboard tubes at home, 
please could they be sent in with your child for an 
upcoming art project. Many thanks. 
 
 

St Scholastica 

English - Narrative Stories - Creating complex sentences 
Maths - Short and long division 
RE - Exploring the 10 commandments and their links to the 
modern world 

Thursday  24th September 2020 

Weekly Message from Pope Francis 

‘Our friendship with God changes our life—filling 
us with passion, with  joy.’ 
 

Please take a moment to follow the Wednesday word 
link below… 
 
The Wednesday Word linked to the Sunday Gospel is 
‘Change’.  
 
 

http://www.wednesdayword.org/Forthcoming-
Resources/  
 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/generous?
pid=MTA101634&v=3.3   

Please can you return any reading books that you have left over from 
before or during lockdown, by Monday 28th September. Many thanks 

 Weekly Attendance 

14th—18th September  

St Lawrence  93.3% 

St Anthony    91.6% St Francis  96.2% 

St Aldhelm   95.1% St Scholastica 98.7% 

http://www.wednesdayword.org/Forthcoming-Resources/
http://www.wednesdayword.org/Forthcoming-Resources/
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/generous?pid=MTA101634&v=3.3
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/generous?pid=MTA101634&v=3.3


  
 

Covid 19 Information—Important! 
It is vitally important that we continue with all the great work we have done 
since the start of term. Please do not gather and talk at the gates at the start and 
end of the day. This is inline with Government Guidance. We have worked so 
well to ensure that all our Class bubbles are free of infection. This is a good way 
to STOP the spread between families and bubbles.  

Request for Apples! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
One of our governors has very kindly offered apples from his 
garden to the school for use in our kitchen—thank you so 
much!   
 
Our school cook has said she would be grateful for any 
donations of apples, both cookers and eaters, so she can 
make the children some of her special delicious apple 
crumble.  Please bring apples in bags to the main school 
gate. Thank you! 

Have you registered your child for a flu vaccination yet?  The school nursing team 

visit us on Wednesday 7th October.  Time is running out to access the site and 

register your consent or not to give consent. 

 
Your child is due to be in Reception to Year 6 from September 2020 and they are therefore eligible 
for a Free Nasal Childhood Flu Vaccination.  
  
Flu vaccination is one of the most effective interventions we have to reduce pressure on the health 
and social care system which is going to be more important than ever this year.  For this reason, it is 
essential we deliver the vaccine to as many children as possible to prevent the spread of infection to 
those most at risk in society. 
  
In light of the above we are expecting demand to be high and therefore we urge you to follow the 
below link to consent to your child’s vaccination now. Even if you do not want your child to receive 
this vaccination, please complete the consent form stating “no” consent.  You will also find answers to 
your FAQ’s on this link.  
  
https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2020/wilts 
  
If you have any difficulties with completing the consent form please contact the Immunisation Team 
on our Single Point of Access (SPA).  
  
Tel:  0300 247 0082        Email: vcl.immunisations@nhs.net  
  
School Age Immunisations Team 
Virgin Care Services Limited 
 
Telephone: 0300 247 0082 

https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2020/wilts
mailto:vcl.immunisations@nhs.net

